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This proposal is absurd and partisan.  

 

Vote by mail is safe, convenient, and has a demonstrated track record in Oregon.   

 

I will not spend my time except to say that we can look at the data (something like 38 

convictions for voting fraud in 60.9 million ballots collected over a 19 year period) to 

see that this is a non-problem.  

 

Vote NO.  


